
  
 
 
 
 

 

      

                                                  May 12, 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Kurowska-Susdorf, 

 

I would like to congratulate you on winning the 2016 Polish American Historical Association 

Travel Grant for Graduate Students and Young Scholars. This grant recognizes the value of the 

topic and the strength of your proposal, “Creating Identity. Discussion around Kashubian and 

Polish Identity in Canada and Poland,” submitted for presentation at the 74th Annual Meeting of 

PAHA. We hope that PAHA’s grant of $500.00 will not only help you attend our meeting in 

Denver, Colorado, January 6-7, 2017, but that it will also encourage you to continue being a part 

of our organization. 

 

Please be advised that the grant must be presented to you in person during the Awards Banquet 

in Denver, CO. The check cannot be mailed to you prior to the conference and you must present 

your paper to receive it. Please let me know if you accept this grant and its conditions.  

 

My sincere congratulations, 

 

Grażyna J. Kozaczka, Ph.D.  

President, PAHA 

 Professor of English 

Honors Program Director 

Cazenovia College 

Cazenovia, NY 13035 

315-655-7302 

 


